
Have you ever had a child live 
with you and who you cared for, 
for any reason, that was a relative 
or a child of a friend?

If so, you may 
have been a 

Kinship Carer 
and we’d love to 
hear from you!



Group discussions or individual sessions are being held in July 2022. 
If you are interested in being part of this exciting initiative, please contact 

us for further information or a chat using the contact details below.

email:

CommunitySocialWork@fife.gov.uk 
telephone : 

03451 555 555 ext 430155
0800 953 0535 (freephone)

or complete the contact form at:

www.embrace-fife.com

Have your say. Shape the future. 
We would like to invite you to take part in a discussion about kinship care. 

Fife is commi�ed to #KeepThePromise and we are working in 
partnership with The Promise Scotland and Embrace - Caring in Fife 

to fully understand the needs of the Kinship Community in Fife, to make 
significant changes for the be�er, where they are needed, based on what 

you tell us.

What will this involve?
An informal conversation about your personal experience, 

what worked for you and the things that could be be�er.


